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Social Subjects: 


This term we will be learning about Oceans and Islands. This will be led by the children’s interests and will include mapping skills, researching animals and comparing islands from around the world. 








Literacy: 


This term we are focussing on report writing. We are learning to research and organise information under suitable headings. We will be researching islands and oceans by listening, watching, and reading from a variety of sources. This term we are doing a novel study on Nim’s Island. We will explore the story together through guided reading lessons to develop key reading skills. We will work individually and collaboratively through our reading journal. In grammar we will be learning to use prefixes, suffixes, compound words and contractions. 








Other Curricular Areas 


PE days – Tuesday and Wednesday


Art and Technology – We will use our topic as a stimulus to explore various artists and styles. 


RME – This term we will be learning about Easter.  


Science – We will investigate how water can change from one form to another. 





Numeracy: 


Our main focus in numeracy will be multiplication and money. We will be learning the 2, 3, 4, 5 and 10 times tables. We will be using mental strategies to calculate total amounts and change within £10. 





In maths we will be exploring time. Telling the time on both digital and analogue clocks. 








Hello


This term we are exploring the work of Robert Burns and have learned to recite a Scots poem, thank you for helping your child practise this. There will also be a big focus on learning our times tables this term with a class challenge please help your child to practise these. 


Please save the date Tuesday 25th Feb at 1.30 for our National Numeracy Parent Workshop, all parents are invited.


P4b’s Twitter page is @MrsGilbride_NPS. This is a great place to keep up to date with our class’ learning journey. There are lots of great stories, images and updates on here and we would like to encourage all parents to follow us. If you ever have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me either by phone or a little note in your child’s homework jotter. Thanks, Mrs Gilbride.








Health & Wellbeing: 


This term we will be exploring road safety. Pupils will explore this through observations and role play. In PE we will focus on gymnastics, performing sequences and exploring the equipment. Mrs Jackson will focus on athletics.  In class we will continue our Roots of Empathy lessons with our tiny teacher. 











How you can help at home… 


Please help your child practise their spelling words at least 3 times a week and access their reading books on bugclub weekly. Help them practise their multiplication facts to prepare them for the times table challenge. Ask your child what they have been learning, see if they can amaze you with some fascinating facts from their topic. 










